
Access to Remote Learning for students without internet access  

The following shows the method of delivery of work for each subject area. Students are aware of these arrangements and some may already have lockdown work for 
certain subjects. In some situations or Tiers, it may be possible for these students to access the remote learning from school, however, if this is not possible, the following 
methods will apply. 

Students should follow their timetable at home. If the whole year group is self-isolating and is using remote learning, students who do not have IT or smart phone access, 
will receive a daily check in call by a member of the pastoral team. It is important that students keep work provided and work completed safely. We will therefore be 
providing students with a folder in which they can keep Remote Learning work.  

Students who are well but self-isolating at home will be expected to complete  work . Students will be informed on the methods of accessing work for each subject at the 
start of the term. 

Please report absence due to self-isolation as usual and this will be passed on to the students’ subject teachers to cover the duration of self-isolation. In addition, if a 
positive test for Covid is received please ensure that this information is reported to the school immediately on 0121 675 1305. 

Subject  Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 Year 12 Year 13 

Art  

 Following the 
current theme/stage 
of the curriculum, 
lessons will be 
provided in the form 
of resource 
sheets/booklets. 
Lessons will be 
adapted for working 
at home without 
specialist equipment, 
but the context will 
remain the same. 
Visual examples will 
be provided. Success 
criteria will be 
explained. 

Following the current 
theme/stage of the 
curriculum, lessons 
will be provided in 
the form of resource 
sheets/booklets. 
Lessons will be 
adapted for working 
at home without 
specialist equipment, 
but the context will 
remain the same. 
Visual examples will 
be provided. Success 
criteria will be 
explained. 

Following the current 
theme/stage of the 
curriculum, lessons 
will be provided in 
the form of resource 
sheets/booklets. 
Lessons will be 
adapted for working 
at home without 
specialist equipment, 
but the context will 
remain the same. 
Visual examples will 
be provided. Success 
criteria will be 
explained. 

Following the current 
stage of the 
Component 1, 
resource sheets will 
be provided with 
practical tasks 
conducive to working 
at home, for example 
drawing, in turn 
producing evidence 
towards AO3 of the 
GCSE. Success criteria 
and grade examples 
will be provided 
where necessary. 

Component 1 
checklist provided. 
Students have art 
packs with specialist 
equipment.  GCSE 
examples and success 
criteria will be 
provided on resource 
sheets. 

Students will focus on 
drawing to provide 
evidence towards 
AO3. A-Level 
examples and success 
criteria will be 
provided on resource 
sheets. 

Component 1 
checklist provided. 
Students have 
individual feedback 
and targets to 
address. A-Level 
examples and success 
criteria will be 
provided on resource 
sheets. 

Business  

   Work book (students 
have own copy) 
printed copy of mark 
schemes/model 
answers given to 
students in advance 

Printed copies given 
to students in 
advance 

Printed copies given 
to students in 
advance 

Printed copies given 
to students in 
advance 

Computing  
Printed copies of 
handouts given to 

Printed copies of 
handouts given to 

Printed copies of 
handouts given to 

Printed copies of 
handouts given to 

Printed copies of 
handouts given to 

Printed copies of 
handouts given to 

Printed copies of 
handouts given to 



Subject  Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 Year 12 Year 13 

identified students in 
advance 

identified students in 
advance 

identified students in 
advance 

identified students in 
advance 

identified students in 
advance 

identified students in 
advance 

identified students in 
advance 

D&T / Food 

Saved work in folder 
to be sent home or 
given to students via 
whole school 
procedures. 

Saved work in folder 
to be sent home or 
given to students via 
whole school 
procedures. 

Saved work in folder 
to be sent home or 
given to students via 
whole school 
procedures. 

Saved work in folder 
to be sent home or 
given to students via 
whole school 
procedures. 

Saved work in folder 
to be sent home or 
given to students via 
whole school 
procedures. 

  

D&T RM 

Saved work in folder 
to be sent home or 
given to students via 
whole school 
procedures. 

Saved work in folder 
to be sent home or 
given to students via 
whole school 
procedures. 

Saved work in folder 
to be sent home or 
given to students via 
whole school 
procedures. 

    

D&T / Textiles  

Students work in 
printed booklets with 
full printed step by 
step instructions and 
a materials pack. 

Students work in 
printed booklets with 
full printed step by 
step instructions and 
a materials pack. 

Students work in 
printed booklets with 
full printed step by 
step instructions and 
a materials pack. 

Main focus on AO3 
Recording as this will 
be accessible for all 
students regardless 
of equipment 
available at home. All 
students work in own 
sketchbooks. 

Main focus on AO3 
Recording as this will 
be accessible for all 
students regardless 
of equipment 
available at home. All 
students work in own 
sketchbooks. 

Main focus on AO3 
Recording as this will 
be accessible for all 
students regardless 
of equipment 
available at home. All 
students work in own 
sketchbooks. 
 

 

N/A 

Drama 

Saved work in folder 
to be sent home or 
given to students via 
whole school 
procedures. 

Saved work in folder 
to be sent home or 
given to students via 
whole school 
procedures. 

Saved work in folder 
to be sent home or 
given to students via 
whole school 
procedures. 

Complete Live 
Theatre booklet 
based on Live theatre 
seen from digital 
theatre 
Read and complete 
activity booklet on 
The Crucible 
Analyse and evaluate 
a monologue extract 
and learn this as C2 
mock 

GCSE Edexcel drama 
revision guides to be 
distributed and used. 
Component 2- 
preparation of 
monologues for 
performance exam 
(March/April 2021) 

Students will focus on 
C3 
- Live Theatre 
Evaluation 
C2 
Analyse and evaluate 
a monologue extract 
and learn this as C2 
mock – from ‘That 
Face’ 

 

English  

CGP Work Books – 
stored ready in the 
stock cupboard to be 
given out or posted 
depending on 
circumstance 

CGP Work Books – 
stored ready in the 
stock cupboard to be 
given out or posted 
depending on 
circumstance 

CGP Work Books – 
stored ready in the 
stock cupboard to be 
given out or posted 
depending on 
circumstance 

York Notes study 
guides and work 
books 

York Notes study 
guides and work 
books and ‘An 
Inspector Calls’ work 
pack 

Literature: ‘Othello’ 
or John Keats pack 
(students already 
have copies) 
Lang/Lit: ‘The 
Handmaid’s Tale’ 
pack 

Literature: ‘Othello,’ 
‘The Handmaid’s 
Tale’ or ‘The Kite 
Runner’ pack (copies 
will be given or 
posted home) 
Lang/Lit: NEA 



Subject  Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 Year 12 Year 13 

Geography 

Copies of work given 
to students prior to 
leaving school 

Copies of work given 
to students prior to 
leaving school 

Copies of work given 
to students prior to 
leaving school 

Copies of work given 
to students prior to 
leaving school 

Copies of work given 
to students prior to 
leaving school 

Textbook issued, 
Printed copies of 
resources booklets 
printed and given to 
students prior to 
leaving school 

Textbook issued, 
Printed copies of 
resources booklets 
printed and given to 
students prior to 
leaving school 

Health and 
Social Care  

   RO22 
Communication 
booklet. Extension 
task – Case study 
booklets. Students 
have printed copies 
of these. 

RO21 revision 
booklets and 
revision map. 
Students have 
printed copies of 
these. 

  

History 

Workbooks with 
resources and tasks 
given to all students 
already 

Workbooks with 
resources and tasks 
given to all students 
already 

Workbooks with 
resources and tasks 
given to all students 
already 

Workbooks with 
resources and tasks 
given to all students 
already 

Workbooks with 
resources and tasks 
given to all students 
already 

Workbooks with 
resources and tasks 
given to all students 
already 

Workbooks with 
resources and tasks 
given to all students 
already 

Maths  

Students will be given 
a revision guide 
which they can use to 
work through the 
topics highlighted on 
their week by week 
plan. 

Students will be given 
a revision guide 
which they can use to 
work through the 
topics highlighted on 
their week by week 
plan.  

Students will be given 
a revision guide 
which they can use to 
work through the 
topics highlighted on 
their week by week 
plan.  

Students will be given 
a revision guide 
which they can use to 
work through the 
topics highlighted on 
their week by week 
plan.  

Students will be given 
a revision guide 
which they can use to 
work through the 
topics highlighted on 
their week by week 
plan.  

All students have 
been issued with a 
textbook and 
homework schedule 
for every lesson this 
year along with a 
homework schedule. 

All students have 
been issued with a 
textbook and 
homework schedule 
for every lesson this 
year along with a 
homework schedule. 

Media 

   Lesson resources and 
packs will be 
provided and 
students regularly 
updated on what the 
forthcoming work will 
be in case of remote 
learning 

Lesson resources and 
packs will be 
provided and 
students regularly 
updated on what the 
forthcoming work will 
be in case of remote 
learning 

Lesson resources and 
packs will be 
provided and 
students regularly 
updated on what the 
forthcoming work will 
be in case of remote 
learning 

Lesson resources and 
packs will be 
provided and 
students regularly 
updated on what the 
forthcoming work will 
be in case of remote 
learning 

MFL 
Booklets – to be 
issued 1 per unit 

Booklets – to be 
issued 1 per unit 

Booklets – to be 
issued 1 per unit 

Booklets – to be 
issued 1 per unit 

Booklets – to be 
issued 1 per unit 

N/A- all have access N/A- all have access 

Music  

Work will be given on 
paper or posted 
home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Work will be given on 
paper or posted 
home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Work will be given on 
paper or posted 
home as 
circumstances 
demand 

N/A N/A N/A N/A 



Subject  Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 Year 12 Year 13 

PE 

Work has been 
shared with students 

Work has been 
shared with students 

Work has been 
shared with students 

Work has been 
shared with students 
GCSE: N/A all have 
access 

Work has been 
shared with students 
GCSE: N/A all have 
access 

EAPI work has been 
shared with students. 

N/A- all have access 
(though EAPI work 
has already been 
shared with students) 

Politics 

     Topic workbooks will 
be given to students 
or posted home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Topic workbooks will 
be given to students 
or posted home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Psychology  

     Handouts by post. 
Instructions via email 
3 x a week or posted 
home as 
circumstances 
demand 

N/A – all have 
computer access 

RE 

Topic workbooks 
will be given to 
students or posted 
home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Topic workbooks 
will be given to 
students or posted 
home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Topic workbooks 
will be given to 
students or posted 
home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Topic workbooks, 
textbooks will be 

given to students or 
posted home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Topic workbooks, 
textbooks will be 

given to students or 
posted home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Topic workbooks, 
course handbook, 
textbooks will be 

given to students or 
posted home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Topic workbooks, 
course handbook, 
textbooks will be 

given to students or 
posted home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Sciences  

Stand-alone unit– all 
resourced & printed 
as a booklet – given 
out prior or posted 
home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Stand-alone unit– all 
resourced & printed 
as a booklet – given 
out prior or posted 
home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Printed booklets 
given to students or 
posted home 
supported by 
textbook 

Printed booklets 
given to students or 
posted home 
supported by 
textbook 

Printed booklets 
given to students or 
posted home 
supported by 
textbook 

Printed booklets 
given to students or 
posted home 
supported by 
textbook 

N/A – all have 
computer access 

Sociology 

   Workbooks printed 
for students given 
out prior or posted 
home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Workbooks printed 
for students given 
out prior or posted 
home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Workbooks printed 
for students given 
out prior or posted 
home as 
circumstances 
demand 

Workbooks printed 
for students given 
out prior or posted 
home as 
circumstances 
demand 

 

 

 


